PC Committee

From: Susan H. Forsyth <sforsyth17@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, November 24, 2018 4:21 PM

To: Kelly King; PC Committee

Subject: Save Mana Kai Beach Parking

| feel very strongly that this beach parking remain totally accessible to all of the public. This access is by far the best in
the South side for those of us that park there regularly.
This lot should remain public and not be developed for private use.

Susan H. Forsyth
User of the current parking lot



